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MHS 72 65th Birthday Reunion at Natsunoya Tea House was a great success.  

Thank you to all who attended the event.  We had almost 70 people in 

attendance.  A big Mahalo to those who provided food, prizes and monetary 

donations, for without your support our class events would not be as fun and 

successful.   

 

We had our photographer Irwin take candid photos throughout the night.  If you 

haven’t had a chance to view them, you can go to our website at mhs72hi.com 

and click on Photo Gallery where you will find photos taken that night. 

 

What’s next you ask?...........Well, we do have our 50th Reunion Year coming up in 

2022.  But, before that happens we have to see what 2020 has instore. 

 

Committee has been chatting.  Instead of the picnic in July, we are going to just 

have a “Get Together” dinner.  A simple gathering of friends and classmates in 

the early evening in airconditioning.  Target date is Saturday, July 11, 2020…so 

please save the date.  Details to follow. 

 

Emails:  Since much of our communications going forward is going to be mainly 

via emails, if you know of any of our classmates who are not receiving emails 

from us, we would kindly appreciate you or they email us with their information.  

Since many of us are nearing retirement, we are finding that many of our 

classmates were receiving emails at their work place….therefore, emails have 

been bouncing back undeliverable.  We ask for your help in getting emails 

updated.  Simply email us at mhs72hawaii@hotmail.com. 

 

Other upcoming activities:  Hawaii 72’s Canada/New England Boat Cruise 

                                                
Canada / New England Boat Cruise 2020 

 
7 Day Canada / New England Boat Cruise, May 16-23, 2020 will sail out of Montreal 
Canada on Holland America’s Zaandam and end up in Boston.  We have already 
booked 40+ staterooms with 90+ travelers.  If you haven’t done so yet, please make 
your early booking now so you can take advantage of the special offers from Holland.  
Your family and friends are welcome to join us on this fun filled adventure. 
 
“Explore with More” promotion will begin from August 1, 2019 thru October 31, 2019. 
This will be in addition to the AAA Hawaii offerings. 
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1)  Explore with More:  August 1, 2019 thru October 31, 2019                                       

 Offering is based on 1st and 2nd person sharing the same stateroom except where 

noted: 

 Up to $600 On Board spending money 

 50% Reduced Deposit 

 Complimentary Pinnacle Grill Dinner 

 $25 Beverage Card (for 3rd/4th guests sharing the same stateroom) 

 Verandah and Suite Guests receive a Premium Internet Package                          

 

2)  Booking with AAA Hawaii you will receive: 

 Dinner in the Pinnacle Grill 

 Dinner in the Canaletto 

 $50 Beverage Card 

 Chocolate covered strawberries – per stateroom 

 A bottle of sparkling wine – per stateroom 

Please contact Kehau at AAA Hawaii at (808) 529-5073 or email her 

at kaneaiakala.kehau@aaa-hawaii.com . 
 
This email will also be posted at the website. Please help us update the contact list.  If 
any of your classmates have not been receiving newsletter emails, please have them 
provide their new contact information.  Representative contact list is posted at the 
website or contact Suzi @ 808.864.7718. 
Check the website at:   www.hawaii72.com     Till the next update….  
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